
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 22nd NOVEMBER 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

On Friday the 22nd November we are delighted to 

bring back our annual times tables battle of the 

band’s competition in school. We ask the children 

to come dressed up as a rock star to be ready for 

their battle!! It is a great day for the children to 

get into the maths arena and showcase their 

talent!! We all look forward to seeing their rock 

star characters battle it out for 1st prize!! 

  Attendance         
Best attenders last week were RM & RC 100%!! 
Whole school attendance for the week was 97.2%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 96.4% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

RC 100% 

RM 100% 

5S 99.3% 

5G 98.7% 

4CM 98.5% 

6E 98.1% 

3P 98.0% 

1A 97.5% 

1K 97.3% 

6W 96.8% 

2B 96.0% 

3D 95.9% 

4B 95.9% 

2J 90.0% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 
This week we have been thinking about ‘Respect’ 

for Anti-Bullying week and started off the week 

with an assembly to share what it means to feel 

respected and the impact on our well being when 

others are not kind or single individuals out to 

make them feel isolated and unhappy. We have 

asked children to wear odd socks this week as a 

reminder. The powerpoint from this week’s 

assemblyhas been added to the schools website 

for you to share with your child if you would like. 

 
 UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Friday 22nd November – Times Table Rock Stars Day Dress up 

and join in and be a maths rock legend for the day! 

Tuesday 26th November – Reception woods walk 

Wednesday 27th November – Song For Tomorrow workshop Y4 

Friday 29th November – Reception Monster Mash Party 

Friday 29th November 9am  - 6W Class Assembly 

Friday 29th November  - Y4 Nell Bank Linking Schools trip 

Monday 2nd December – Y4 Viking Day in school  

 

 

 

 

                   
We are delighted to have been selected to take 

part in the Song for the Future project to record 

with 2 American artists in school next week 27th 

November to be displayed in Salts Mill. We will 

keep you updated on the progress……………             

 

 

                                                     

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!  

Raees Akbar 6W Amazing scratch Project!   
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